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Austria’s Financial Market Authority FMA
welcomes Austrian government move to
stabilise Hypo Group Alpe-Adria

14. December 2009 | Press Release

“The takeover of Hypo Group Alpe-Adria by the Austrian government will help stabilise this system-relevant
financial group for the long term,” explained the Executive Directors of the Financial Market Authority FMA,
Helmut Ettl and Kurt Pribil, welcoming the agreement between the federal government and the bank’s
owners. With this solution, the owners have been made to face their obligations, while the Austrian
government has underlined its support for the country’s financial economy in this difficult situation - itis a
clear signal to the customers, creditors and business partners of the bank. “This result lays a solid
foundation to allow the inevitable restructuring of Hypo Group Alpe-Adria to proceed in an orderly fashion,
without danger of damaging the stability of financial markets in Austria and also in Central, Eastern and

South-Eastern Europe,” concluded the FMA Executive Directors.

For further information please contact
Klaus Grubelnik (FMA Media Spokesperson)
+43/(0)1/24959-5106
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« FMA publishes circular on conflicts of EU Solvency Il Directive lays entirely new
interest in relation to incentives for the sale foundation for supervision of insurance
of investment products undertakings »

Back to the list

Search Company Database Privacy Policy Glossary
Overview of Databases Legal Notice Sitemap
Contact forms Accessibility Declaration Media
Incoming Platform Complaints & Consumer Enquiries [E]

(in)



	Austria's Financial Market Authority FMA welcomes Austrian government move to stabilise Hypo Group Alpe-Adria
	/var/tmp/StampPDF/z2l6qOmeg0/tmp.1700685363.pdf.Wxsqm

